NOTICE TO CONSUMERS
of the CLARIE COUNTY SANITARY AUTHORITY WATERWORKS

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

State Health Officials have advised us of a failure to perform required monitoring in accordance with the
NATIONAL PRIMARY DRINKING WATER REGULATIONS Revised Total Coliform Rule (RTCR).

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular
monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During May 2016 we
did not complete all monitoring for coliform bacteria. Therefore, we cannot be stre of the quality of our drinking

water during that time,
Two samples were required for analysis and one sample was analyzed.

State Health Officials believe that there is little need for concern about the safety of your water because past
records show that our waterworks has had no documented problems with bacteriological confamination; however,
routine sampling and examination are required to determine fhe quality of water delivered to our customers.

There is nothing you need to do at this time. This situation has been resolved.
We have since been collecting and having analyzed the required number of bacteriological samples.

For more information, please contact: Mr, Michael Legge, Administrator, Clarke County Sanitary Authority, at
540-955-5185 04 524 Westwood Road, Berryville, VA 22611.
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have

received tiis notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You
can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.
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